Precious Blood Catholic Church

1385 West Sixth Street, Jasper, IN 47546
Phone 812-482-4461 Fax 812-482-7762

July 12, 2018
Dear Parents,
It's hard to believe it's time to prepare for another school year!

I am currently preparing for the Wednesday Evening 2017-2018 Religious Education
Program. I have enclosed a registration form. Please list only middle school and high
school children on the form. The fee for Religious Education is $30 per student
or a maximum of $75 per family.

If you have SCRIP credit you may use this for the fee. If you have SCRIP available,
the amount is written at the bottom of this letter. Please note: The Holy Trinity
SCRIP members have decided that the reimbursement for religious education will not
be offered in the future. They are attempting to streamline their paperwork and have
had very few families taking advantage of the reimbursement offer. They truly do
appreciate everyone’s support in the past and hope you continue supporting the Holy
Trinity PTA through the SCRIP program.

If you have a child that will be receiving the Sacrament of Confirmation this school
year, please complete and return the Confirmation Enroliment form that is enclosed.
Confirmation will be held on Sunday, February 3, 2019 during the 10:30 am Mass.
More information concerning Confirmation will be forwarded soon.

If you have a child receiving their First Reconciliation and First Communion,
information will be mailed to you soon.

I would like to have completed Wednesday Evening Religious Education and
Confirmation forms (if applicable) returned by Monday, August 13, 2018. Forms
may be put in the collection basket, mailed or dropped off at the parish office.

Thank you and God bless,

Bonnie Meadows

Parish Catechetical Leader
Precious Blood Parish
812-482-4461
bmeadows@evdio.org

Take this, all of you, and drink from it: this is the cup of my blood.
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